
Dear Sirs 
 
Cutting the ERTC budget in the manner proposed by Mayor Gordon Oliver is, in my 
view, economic suicide for Torbay and political suicide for elected councillors.  
 
Tourism is by far the largest business sector/employer and (in turn), wealth 
generator in the Bay. To remain competitive as the UK holiday destination of choice,  
 
WE need the ERTC and THEY need our financial support. It's that simple. 
 
Kind regards, 
Pauline & Anthony Payne-Neale 
Proprietors 
  
COURT PRIOR 
St Lukes Road South, Torquay, Devon TQ2 5NZ 
 


